
Hello, 
 
Please register my support for Senate Bill 998, the Oregon Stop Rule. As a bicycle commuter who does 
everything he can to obey traffic laws, having the ability to slowly and carefully cruise through a stop-
signed intersection (as I do with all intersections, because you never know what's coming) would make 
my commute significantly easier. I would appreciate your consideration of this legislation. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Tim Williams 
Portland, Oregon 
 


